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January 10, 2018 

Ms. Jacquie Torres 
Clerk of the District 
Metropolitan Water Reclamation District 
100 E. Erie Street 
Chicago, IL 60611 

Re: Permit Variance 
Fresenius Kabi - MWRD Permit 16-334 

Dear Clerk of the District: 

After recent communications with the MWRD and its staff relating to the referenced Petition 
for Variance, we agree that the granting of the Variance requested would not result in a 
benefit to the Project as the Ordinance section noted in the Petition does not restrict the 
construction of the Structure. With this understanding, we are hereby withdrawing the 
referenced Petition of Variance from further MWRD consideration. 

We would like to thank the MWRD and its staff for their time and efforts in working with us 
relating to this Project and its Variance process. 

Please feel free to contact our representative, Eriksson Engineering Associates at 847-223-
4804 with any questions relating to this Notice of Withdrawal. 

Very truly yours, 

Jean Allaume 
Senior Director 
Melrose Park Expa n Project 
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